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Temple Emanu-El Tributes include:

From the Congregation - Get Well Dave
Clayman!!!

Thank you Nat & Florence Posner for a new
tablecloth!!!

A big thank you for the anonymous bulletin
stamp donors!!!

Welcome new members: Elaine Braver &
family, Mr. & Mrs. Orenstein and family, Mr. Joe
Bermel, and Mr. George Gover.

A special thank you to all the ladies for helping
with the Oneg Shabbat!!!

Have a nice turkey day with family and friends.

Lillian and Howard Bruski are very pleased to
announce they are taking a group to Israel on
May 21, 1988, in honor of Israel's 40th Anniver-
sary. Space is limited so contact them at 873-
0107 for all the particulars. Briefly, it will be for 15
days with a European stop and the price is only
$1995. In addition, they will make a donation to
your favorite organization. Toby and Wally Klein
were the first to sign-up for this excellent
bargain. It would be nice to see more of our
congregates join us in this fabulous trip.

From Patricia Felker to My loving daughter,
Dina Lev-Ari, Get Well Soon and a Belated Happy
Birthday.

Also from Judy & Paul Merchasin: Thank you
all who helped make our High Holidays Special
and meaningful - especially - Cantor Gary
Golbart, Trudy Aaron, Nat Posner, Dina Lev-Ari,
all of our readers and helpers. And a special
thank you to Frank Aaron our “Alte-Clocker’’ who
made so many trips to validate parking stubs.

Congratulations to Steve Hart and Dina Lev-
Ari, both Vietnam veterans, who became Sr. Vice

mmander and Jr. Vice Commander for the
'harles T. Kandel Jewish War Veterans
Post #711.

A special thank you to Al Phillips Cleaners on
West Flamingo and Jones for their gracious
donation of the cleaning of our arks covering.

Congratulations to Lise Wyman, who is
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Las Vegas Israelife
working for Mike Dukakis, Democratic Presiden-
tial Candidate for fund raising. v

. From Lillian and Howard Bruski to Dave
Clayman, Get Well Soon. We miss you.

To Dina Lev-Ari, Our thoughts and prayers are
with you and may G-d grant you Good Health
real soon.

From David and Beverly Deveaugh, to Shirley
Feingold, Good Health.

To Robert and Debbie Winterman, Mazel Tov
on the birth of your son, Kyle Ford.

In Loving Memory of Joseph Deveaugh.

'From Kelley Martino to Shirley Feingold, Good
Health.

From Judy and Paul Merchasin to Dave
Clayman, Feel Better Already - we miss you.

To Shirley Feingold, Glad you're feeling better
- continued wishes and good health.

To Dina Lev-Ari, Continued wishes for Good
Health.

To Sid Tanne, Continued wishes for Good
Health.

To Stan Spierer, Continued wishes for Good
Health.

To Howard Bruski, Belated Happy Birthday.

To Leslie Golbart, Belated Happy Birthday.

To Arthur Pitterman, Happy Birthday.

To Toby and Wally Klein, Congratulations on
your joint retirement.

To Lise Wyman, Good Luck on the successful
completion of your Masters.

To Dina Lev-Ari, Thank you for the beautiful
material that you put out for Temple Emanu-El
and Temple Emanu-El Sisterhood for the High
Holy Days.

From Sid and Esther Tanne to Wally and Toby
Klein, Happy Retirement, Enjoy in Good Health.

From Toby and Walter Klein to each other,
Happy 40th Wedding Anniversary. Happy
Retirement in the Best of Health.

To Mollie Lesko, Happy Birthday and many
more in Good Health.

To Dave and Elaine Clayman, Happy Anniver-
sary and many more.

From Frank and Trudy Aaron to Mollie Lesko,
Happy Birthday.

To Dr. Arthur Pitterman, Happy Birthday.

To Lewis Winocoor, Belated Happy Birthday.

To Toby and Wally Klein, Happy Anniversary;
Have a great and wonderful vacation.

To Dave Clayman, Get Well and Stay Well.

From Shirley and Sam Feingold to Mr. and
Mrs. Lewis Winocoor, Mazel tov on the marriage
of their daughter, Jeannie.

To Wally and Toby Klein, Mazel tov on your
retirement. Enjoy!

From Nat and Florence Posner to Esther
Rubin, In sincere sympathy on the death of your
sister, Lottie. .

From Lillian and Howard Bruski to Dottie
Cooper, Best of Luck and Good Health in your
new home.

To Toby and Wally Klein, Happy 40th Anniver-
sary and many more. Have a wonderful vacation.
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“Gay gezunt and cume gezunt. " |
To Dave and Elaine Clayman, Happy Anniver-
sary and many more.in Good Health.
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On November 11, the Nate Mack B'nai B'rith
Lodge will hold a Scotch Doubles Bowling Social
at 4 P.M. at the Showboat lanes. Never been to a
Scotch Doubles? Not to fear - it's very simple.
You throw one ball and your spouse or date
throws the next one. It really doesn’t matter if
you're not a bowler nor have a 280 average.
Everyone has an equal chance. In addition, we
may throw the ball backwards, or between the
legs. Sounds like fun, right?

Please come join the fun. Maybe win one of
many prizes. Best of all, and last but certainly not
least, after the bowling we'll grap a nosh
somewhere (my favorite sport)! Cost is $6.00 a
couple. RSVP Mort 451-6647, Art 734-1581 or
Larry 451-9897.

Keep December 13 open. Details on a Lodge
Chanukah Party to follow.

On December 17, an exciting Lodge Meeting is
scheduled. A surprise speaker will be announ-
ced. Again, more details to follow.

The Lodge wishes the entire Jewish com-
munity a Happy Thanksgiving. Let's count our
blessings.
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Something  great is  happening at
Congregation Ner Tamid on Saturday night, Dec.
5, 1987 at 5:30 P.M. This is the date of our Annual
Chanukah Bazaar. Qur Sisterhood is working
very hard to make this year's Chanukah Bazaar
an even greater success. This year it will be even
more special because it is the first time we are
holding this event in the evening. A carousel
dinner will be offered.

All new members: This is your golden oppor-
tunity to get involved, especially those with
children. We need your help. Please call the
Temple (733-6292) and volunteer.

Booth Information: There will be a charge of
$10 per table and 10% of all profits. Please send
your check to our Temple, 2761 Emerson Ave.,
Las Vegas, NV 89121. Remember...Your check is
your reservation.

Celebrate the Festival of Lights with us on
Saturday, December 5, 1987 starting at 5:30 P.M.
Happy Chanukah!!!
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Sisterhood, Temple Beth Sholom, 1600 E.
Oakey Blvd. will hold their annual Hanuka
Bazaar on Sunday, November 22. Doors will open
at 9:00 am. For further information, contact
Temple office, 384-5070.
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Russian violinist Yurl Mazurkevich will
discuss “Music Study in the Soviet Union’ Nov.
23, 7 p.m,, in UNLV’'s Alta Ham Fine Aris
Building, Room 132. The presentation is part of
gNIi.V's Southwest Gas Distinguished Artists
eries.

A graduate of the Moscow Conservatory,
Mazurkevich became a faculty member at the
Kiev State Conservatory in 1967. He traveled and
performed throughout the USSR and Europe, and
he was named the Outstanding Artist of the
Republic by the Soviet government.

The Southwest Gas Distinguished Artists
Series, which is sponsored by UNLV’s College of
Arts and Letters, is made possible by a grant
from the Southwest Gas Foundation. For more
information, call 739-3401.
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OLDEST CARRIER DEALER  BUS, 382- 2478
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